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AGLF 2020 Annual Conference – Urgent Announcement 

Due to rapidly unfolding events surrounding the COVID-19 coronavirus pandemic, including 
declarations of public health emergencies and related travel advisories and restrictions 
imposed by many of our member firms, the Association for Governmental Leasing & Finance 
(the “AGLF”) has officially POSTPONED the AGLF 2020 Annual Conference that was 
scheduled to take place May 6-8, 2020 at the Don Cesar in St. Pete Beach, Florida. 

The AGLF 2020 Annual Conference is being RESCHEDULED for Monday to Wednesday, 
October 12-14, 2020 at the Don Cesar in St. Pete Beach, Florida. 

AGLF members who have already paid for conference registration and/or conference 
sponsorship will be entitled to a full refund promptly upon request; however, for the sake of 
simplification, the AGLF will automatically apply all registration and sponsorship payments 
received to date toward the rescheduled conference to be held in October.  Should you prefer 
a refund, please contact the AGLF Headquarters (aglf@talley.com) to request and arrange 
the refund. 

Within the next few months, the AGLF will re-start the registration and sponsorship process 
for the AGLF Annual Conference in October. 

The Board of Directors of the AGLF wishes to thank all members for their patience and 
understanding regarding this postponement and rescheduling process, which we have 
endeavored to complete as soon as possible.  We look forward to celebrating our 40th AGLF 
Annual Conference with you in October, 2020. 
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